Welcome.

There is more to life.

RETREAT REGISTRATION FORM FOR APRIL 6™ - APRIL 7™
2019

We are glad you want to join us for this very special weekend retreat!
Please provide us with the information below and send the form and
optional donation to:

Chuck Stafford

21 Carey Drive

Bedford, NY 10506

Name: Address:
Email: Cell:
Emergency Contact: Cell:

How/from whom did you learn about the Welcome Retreat?

Who is your closest friend/contact at St. Pat’s ?

Your best friend/spouse?

Their email address? Cell:

Your favorite co-worker?

Their email address? Cell:

(These people will be contacted to take a very small role in helping to make your weekend experience special)

Your Welcome Weekend is free of charge. However, if you would like to make a donation to help
Offset the cost of the weekend, please make a check payable to The Church of St. Patrick and
write “Welcome” in the memo. Thank you!

Check one: $50 $75 $100 $150 Other Amount $

You are not officially registered until we receive this form.
If you have any questions, please contact Chuck Stafford — cstafford@ponderco.com




